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Dear Parents, 

Year 2 Blakesley Hall Trip – Thursday 26th October 2023 

This half term, we have started an exciting new topic about The Great Fire of London. To bring this 
topic to life, we have the exciting opportunity to take the children to Blakesley Hall on Thursday 
26th October for a workshop about the Great Fire of London led by specialists from the Birmingham 
Museums Trust. The hall was built in 1590 and is a timber frame building so is a similar construction 
to those built in London at the time. 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £12.22 (which has been kindly subsidised by the FoES) 
and this can be made online via ParentPay by Monday 16th October 2023.  The trip can only take place 
upon receipt of the slip and payment by the due date.  If you are having difficulty making this payment, 
please talk with Mrs Crowe in confidence.  Unfortunately, if we have insufficient response by the due 
date, we will have no alternative other than to cancel the trip. 
 
As your child is entitled to free school lunches we will provide a school packed lunch with a cheese roll, 
piece of fruit, packet of raisins, bottle of water and homemade biscuit.  If you wish to send your own 
packed lunch, this should be in a named carrier bag, please mark as appropriate on the bottom of the 
return slip.   

Please can the children wear smart school uniform and have a waterproof coat with them as we 
will have the opportunity to explore the beautiful grounds, herb garden and wildflower meadow. 

The children will need to be dropped off at school at the usual time so that we are ready for the 
coach to leave at 9am and we will return around 2:30pm in time for usual collection.  If you are 
able to help out on this trip, please indicate on the slip below. 

I am sure you will agree that this trip will be an informative and enjoyable day for all. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Anthony 
Year 2 teacher 



Churchill Close . Ettington . Stratford-upon-Avon . Warwickshire . CV37 7SP . Tel: 01789 740236 
Head: Mrs M Crowe . Email: admin3024@welearn365.com 

 

YEAR 2 TRIP TO BLAKESLEY HALL – THURSDAY 26th OCTOBER 2023 

 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………………………. to attend the Year 
2 Trip to Blakesley Hall. 
 
I have made payment of £12.22 via Parentpay  YES/NO*  
 
* Please delete as appropriate 
 
*I will be sending my child in with their own packed lunch OR 
 
*I would like a school packed lunch  
 
 
 
*I am able to help on this trip Yes/No  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Print Name:  ……………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 

 


